
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   

Staffing Update 2022 - 2023 

As a Trust we pride ourselves upon the development and wellbeing of all our staff this means that we 

support our staff moving on to new environments and roles and welcome new people into our schools. 

One of the advantages of being part of Trust is the opportunity to share expertise and have the 

opportunity to work across both the First and Middle school, supporting children with a soft step 

transition.  

In the New Year, we will be welcoming some new staff to our team and saying farewell to some 

members too. Mr Neville Bluck, has been teaching music across both Broadstone First and Middle 

schools. He has been fantastic at developing some great opportunities for our learners. Mr Bluck has 

secured a promotion at Poole Grammar School. As much as we are sad to see him go, we wish him 

the best of luck in his new role. I am delighted to share that Mrs Lisa Mutter, who is an extremely 

passionate Music graduate will be taking on the role of teaching music across Broadstone First and 

Middle School. Mrs Mutter, currently works up at the Middle School and is excited to join BFS.  

Mrs Luanne Carter our schools Finance Assistant will be leaving the trust for an exciting new position 

in a newly developed local school. We thank her for all her years of support at Broadstone First and 

Broadstone Middle School and wish her the best of luck in her new role.  

As always, if you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Best wishes 

 

 

Rebecca Wood  

Head of School 

 

 
 
 

 

 

                      
 

 


